


Poster Competition Dec. 2018 

 

The Faculty of Basic and Applied Science (FBAS), IIUI is going to organize 

a poster competition.  The purpose of this competition is to encourage students and 

researchers to share their scientific work, idea and research work. This is 

anopportunity for students to learn about the scientific activities and research areas 

of their peers to increase their capacity as multidisciplinary research.  

The competition will take place in two stages, in the first stage three best 

posters of every department will be chosen on 4
th

 December 2018. These posters 

will be forwarded to the 2
nd

 stage in which the competition will take place between 

the best posters of every department of the Faculty of Basic and Applied Science 

(FBAS) on 18
th
 of December 2018. The award distribution ceremony will be on 

18
th
 of December 2018 In Sha Allah. Worthy Rector (IIUI) and Worthy President 

(IIUI) will grace the occasion In Sha Allah.  

 

Chief Organizer 

Prof. Dr. Muhammad Arshad Zia 
Dean (FBAS) 

 

Contact for further information:         

Dr. Kashif Nadeem  
(Physics) 

Dr. Bushra Uzair 
 (Bioinformatics and Biotechnology) 
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